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Message from Miss Hackett
It has been a fantastic start to the summer term. It is wonderful to see all the children back in

school proudly wearing their school uniform. The children have returned full of enthusiasm for
the new term.

We are looking forward to a term of the children working hard, making progress and enjoying
planned trips to support their learning and well-being.

I would also like to take this opportunity to wish all the children across the school all the very
best as they will be taking part in a number of DfE Statutory Assessments:

• Year 1 & 2 Phonics Screening Check

• Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check

• Year 6 SATs

I know our school leaders, teachers and support staff have worked extremely hard to ensure that
all the children in school reach their full potential!

Hopefully, as the weather continues to improve, we will be able to spend more time outside and
enjoy the sunshine in the final term of this academic year.

 

Please continue to read with your child daily. Reading and sharing stories at home regularly is
vital to children’ s reading development. Your child’ s reading book needs to be brought to

school every day.
 

Reading together 



Dates for your diary

Tuesday  7th May 
Year 6 SATS week 
Monday 6th May 

Bank Holiday Monday
Friday 10th May 

Class photographs taken in school 
Thursday 23rd May 

School closes at 3:15 to all pupils
Friday 24th May 

Staff inset day SCHOOL CLOSED to all pupils 
Monday 3rd June 

School opens to all pupils 
Thursday 27th June 

EYFS&KS1 sports day 
Friday 28th June 

KS2 sports day 
 

The internet is amazing and I' m not sure how we would have managed to carry on learning
through the lockdown without it! It can be a very positive and fun tool, but like anything,

children still have to take care with their use of the internet. Cyber bullying can happen 24 hours
a day, 7 days a week and it can go viral very fast. It can take many forms including harassment,

verbal abuse, exclusion and impersonation. With more and more devices now connected to the
internet, children spend a lot of time online playing games, chatting and using various apps. As
part of our ICT curriculum, we spend a lot of time teaching the children how to be safe online. I

have included some useful links below. Please look at them and discuss them with your
children. https://www.bullying.co.uk/cyberbullying/https://www.bullying.co.uk/cyberbullying

cyberbullying/ https://www.childline.org.uk
 

Cyber Bullying 

Dates for your diary Value of the Month 

• Patience is the ability to wait for
something without getting upset and

still being positive.

• It’s important for children to learn
patience as it can benefit their health,
relationships, and success in the long-

term.

• Learning patience can take some time
to develop, so activities are very useful.

 

Sports update 
As the warm weather is slowly coming upon us, we have started to take our PE lessons outside,
so please ensure your child has the correct footwear and clothing. Thank you for your support
with this. As we approach the end of the academic year, the event that we all look forward to

is… SPORTS DAY! This year the children will be taking part in a number of activities throughout
the week commencing the 24th June. EYFS and KS1 will have their Sports Day on Thursday 27th

June and KS2 will have theirs on Friday 28th June. Please see the sports day letter for your
child’s session time. Thank you for your support!

Passover

We have the celebration of Passover happening very soon, so we would like to wish all of our
families celebrating a very happy Passover. We hope you enjoy your celebrations. I hope the

arrival of Passover and of spring brings you new energy and inspiration! Wishing you all
prosperity, joy, and peace this Passover.

Patience

https://www.bullying.co.uk/cyberbullying/
https://www.bullying.co.uk/cyberbullying
https://www.childline.org.uk/


Diamond Awards 

Mrs Gittins
12.04.24 - Toby, for a super week showing resilience in independent writing about the butterflies in EYFS. 
12.04.24 - Mae, for showing empathy by being kind to others at all times this year!
19.04.24 -Kazar, for excellent focus and effort in Maths when working on numbers 11-20.
19.04.24 -Melissa, for showing enthusiasm and punctuality in every aspect of school life. 
Miss Ma 
12.04.24 - Isaac, for showing resilience during independent writing in phonics; Well done!
12.04.24 - Prince, for being creative when thinking of adjectives to describe rainbow fish!
19.04.24 - Nela, for showing resilience in all areas of her learning. 
19.04.24 - Luca, for demonstrating the Diamond rules throughout the school
Miss Jani
12.04.24 - Thea, for showing resilience in her writing by using finger spaces, well done Thea!
19.04.24 - Amari, for resilience in your reading. Well done Amari!
Miss Pridmore 
12.04.24 - Sammy, for showing resilience and determination when following the diamond rules. 
19.04.24 - Aarav, for trying really hard in all of the work you do, especially in writing your riddle poems. iIfe- Cleonice
Miss Simionato 
12.04.24 - Nova-Rose, for showing bravery when looking after the chicks. 
19.04.24 - Ife-Cleonice, for using creative and inspiring words in her writing! 
Mrs Shearer 
12.04.24 - Adrian, for showing determination in all of his learning and always telling interesting facts about flags. 
19.04.24 - Jaidan, for showing great resilience in his work this week and producing some great adjectives in English!
Mrs Swinfen 
12.04.24 - Willow, for having a super apositive week and for being a great role model to all by showing fantastic manners.
19.04.24 - Lochi, for showing reflection on his behaviour this term and working really hard on his explanation text this
week. 
Miss Hayward 
12.04.24 - Harper, for having a great first week back! you have shown great determination and resilience. 
19.04.24 - Aminah, for being an excellent role model  throughout school. You are extremely helpful to all inside and out of
the classroom, especially lunchtime. 
Miss Hill 
12.04.24 - Hannah, for always showing respect in the classroom and being a kind friend to others. 
19.04.24 - Kiola, for showing patience when working on some really tricky Maths on money, well done! 
Miss Huckvale 
12.04.24 - kane, for always being a great role model and showing resilience during independent work. Well done! 
19.04.24 - Mia, for showing a great ability to manage her time during independent work.  
Miss Sorrentino 
12.04.24 - Austin, for always showing resilience in his writing and writing a great descriptive story! 
19.04.24 - Uzay, for growing in confidence and sharing his answers in class and during partner work. 
Miss Hancock 
12.04.24 - Salina, for always showing our value ‘Patience’ - You are a great role model to others! 
19.04.24 - Brayden, for showing patience when completing work, also for creating some lovely art work!


